HIGH POINT:

ACADEMY

Dear Parents and Guardians of 8th and 9th grade students:

Your student has the opportunity to take the PSAT on October 14th.
Please fill out the following information indicating interest in your
student taking the test or opting out. The cost of the PSAT for 8th and
9th graders is $17.00. Permissions forms and money are due by
8/27/2021.

Check one PSAT

| want my student to take the PSAT at a fee of $17

| decline for my child to take the PSAT

Student Name:

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Date:




